
 
 

 

 

PUBLICATION 
PROPOSED VARIATIONS TO WESTERN POWER'S 
ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR 2009/10 TO 2011/12: 

CONTRIBUTIONS POLICY 
FINAL DECISION 

The Economic Regulation Authority has released its final decision on Western Power’s 
proposed mid-period revision to the contributions policy, contained in Appendix 3 of its 
approved access arrangement for the second access arrangement period.  The proposal 
was submitted under section 4.41A of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004. 

The Authority has approved Western Power’s proposed mid-period revision, which allows for 
the implementation of a distribution low voltage connection headworks scheme (DLVCHS) 
by Western Power. 

The varied access arrangement takes effect on 4 September 2012.  However, there may be 
a delay before operation of the DLVCHS commences. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Leonie Browner 
Principal Regulatory Analyst 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
3 September 2012 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10731/2/20120903%20-%20D92561%20%20Final%20Decision%20-%20Proposed%20mid-period%20revisions%20under%20section%204.41A%20of%20the%20Access%20Code%20%28DLVCHS%29.pdf
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